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September 3, 2009
Subject: Secure URLs (https) in the NERC TSIN Registry
Dear JESS, IS, e-Tag Vendors and Industry Stakeholders,
 

NERC has completed and implemented the Joint Electric Scheduling Subcommittee (JESS) request to change the electronic tagging (e-Tag) registry process within TSIN to accept secure "https" URLs in the NERC Registry.  
All industry participants need to change to secure https URLs in the NERC TSIN Registry.

All participants were previously requested to change their URLs by September 1, 2009.  e-Tag vendors need to work with their clients who have not yet done so to change the non-secure "http" URLs in the NERC Registry to "https" URLs.  The JESS expects all e-Tag industry participants will complete this transition no later than November 1, 2009.

 

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Paul Baratelli at 609-452-8060 or paul.baratelli@nerc.net 
Sincerely,

Bob Harshbarger and Jim Hansen

NERC/NAESB Joint Electric Scheduling Subcommittee Co-Chairs
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